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July 2, 2021 

 
 
 
Mr. Jonathan Hino, Operations Manager 
Island Wide A/C Service, LLC 
1029 Ulupono Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96819 
 
  
Dear Mr. Hino: 
 

Award of Contract 
Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning (HVAC) Equipment Preventative 

Maintenance Service for Various Hawaii Army National Guard Buildings and 
Facilities on Oahu, State of Hawaii, Department of Defense  

Hawaii Army National Guard, Job No. CA-202110 
 

 
We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract 
for the above project in the amount of $264,000.00, subject to the availability of 
funds. 
 
Please be advised that this letter is not an official notice to proceed with the 
work.  You will be contacted by the Project Manager to arrange for a pre-contract 
meeting. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
SHAOYU L. LEE 
Captain 
Hawaii National Guard 
Chief Engineering Officer 
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